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I am writing to object very strongly to the entire proposal to develop another nuclear power station at Sizewell,
known as Sizewell C.

Building such a station is irresponsible and a dreadful legacy to leave future generations. The nuclear waste
produced will be dangerous to all life for hundreds of years.

The site itself is inappropriate as it is on an eroding and sinking coastline and so there are flooding risks whilst
the station is active. There are bound to be contamination issues and flooding long after the site has become

redundant.

The development of Sizewell C would be an expression of our own greed over and above future generations of
people and the environment.

There can be no justification for such behaviour.

Please do not permit this development. Think again about alternative means of obtaining electricity please.

Dr Marion Wells





